
The West Alabama Coalition for the Homeless (WACH) announces the 2020 competition for the 
Continuum of Care Program funds. Eligible projects are as follows: 
 

1. Permanent Housing 

2. Transitional Housing 

3. Supportive Services Only; and  
4. HMIS. 

 
The deadline to apply is Monday, September 20, 2021 at 4 P.M. Please review the mentioned 
NOFA. To apply or ask questions, please email the WACH President, Karen Thompson-Jackson 
at thinkhill@aol.com.  
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